
 

 

 
2nd February 2024 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

RE: Invitation to Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) Parent Consultation  
 

At Brentford School for Girls, we take the education and well -being of our students very seriously. We believe that an 

essential part of their education includes providing them with accurate information and guidance on relationships and 
sexual education.  
To ensure that you are well informed about our approach to RSE, we are hosting a consultation morning for parents and 
guardians. 

 
Agenda for the RSE Consultation Afternoon: 
 

 Introduction to BLOSSOM/PSHE Curriculum: We will  provide an overview of the BLOSSOM/PSHE curriculum and how it 
integrates Relationship and Sex Education. 

 RSE Provision: Learn about the RSE provisions at our school, including the topics covered and the resources used. 

 Open Q&A Session: This will  be your opportunity to ask any questions or seek clarification regarding RSE in our school.  

 Feedback and Suggestions: We value your input and would appreciate any feedback or suggestions you may have. 
 
We understand that RSE can be a sensitive and important topic for families. Our goal is to ensure that you have all  the 
information you need to support your child's understanding and development in this area.  We hope to reassure you about 

the delivery of the topic in lessons, by showing you our resources and external partners used to facil itate high quality RSE 
provision for our students, as well as taking on board any feedback or suggestions you may have about what we currently 
do. We believe that open and constructive communication between the school and parents is essential in achieving this 
goal. 

 
Your participation and engagement are crucial to the success of our RSE program. The consultation will take place in person 
on Monday 26th February 10.30-11.30am.  

 
Please RSVP by Monday 19th February 2024 to confirm your attendance: here.  
 
If you have any specific questions or topics you would like us to address during the consultation, please feel free to email 

them to mwill iams@brentford.hounslow.sch.uk   in advance, and we will  do our best to cover them during the session. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership i n providing the best education for your child.  
 

Yours faithfully, 

M. Williams 
Ms M Williams  
Subject Leader for BLOSSOM and HSC 

mwilliams@brentford.hounslow.sch.uk   
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